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The Florida Department of Transportation complies with various 

non-discrimination laws and regulations, including Title VI of the Civil Rights 

Act of 1964, and Title VIII of the Civil Rights Act of 

1968, as amended. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, 

national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing 

to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI and/or 

Title VIII may do so by contacting: 

DeLand Office 

Florida Department of Transportation 

District Five Title VI Coordinator 

Jennifer Smith 

719 South Woodland Boulevard 

DeLand, Florida 32720 

(386) 943-5367 

jennifer.smith2@dot.state.fl.us 

Tallahassee Office 

Florida Department of Transportation 

State Title VI Coordinator 

Jacqueline Paramore 

605 Suwannee Street, Mail Station 65 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0450 

(850) 414-4753 

jacqueline.paramore@dot.state.fl.us
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o Widen from 4 lanes to 6 lanes 

o Milling and resurfacing

o Two new ponds

o Lighting upgrades

o Intelligent transportation system (ITS) 

improvements

o Sidewalk, curb and gutter, signal and drainage 

system improvements

o New signing and pavement markings

Improvements include:
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URBAN TYPICAL SECTION: West Colonial Drive to Technology Drive

EXISTING

PROPOSED
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HIGH-SPEED URBAN TYPICAL SECTION: Technology Drive to Lynx Lane

EXISTING

PROPOSED
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URBAN TYPICAL SECTION: Lynx Lane to Shader Road

EXISTING

PROPOSED
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Location Existing Openings Proposed Change

Technology Drive Full Directional

800 feet south of WD Judge Drive (Frito Lay) Full Directional

Between WD Judge Drive & Princeton Street 
(about 700 feet north of WD Judge Drive)

Full Closed

Between WD Judge Drive & Princeton Street 
(about 1,000 feet north of WD Judge Drive)

None Directional

Between WD Judge Drive & Princeton Street 
(about 1,500 feet north of WD Judge Drive)

Full Closed

North of Railroad Crossing Full Directional

400 feet south of Hazelhurst Avenue None Directional

Hazelhurst Avenue Full Closed

PROPOSED MEDIAN MODIFICATIONS
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o Start Date: January 8, 2018 

o Estimated Completion: Spring 2020 

o Construction Cost: $28 million

Project Schedule



Florida Department of

TRANSPORTATION

Please fill out and place in 

comment form box 

or 

mail it in by February 6, 2018 to 

420 W. Landstreet Road

Orlando, FL 32824

You may also email questions and 

concerns to Public Information 

Coordinator, Shemir Wiles, at 

Shemir.Wiles@dot.state.fl.us.
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Visit www.cflroads.com for lane 
closure and project information. 

o 1. Visit www.cflroads.com 

o 2. Find Orange County under 
the ‘Current Construction 
Projects’ Tab 

o 3. Click on the corresponding 
project number (239496-3)
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Contact Information

For additional information, please contact: 

Shemir Wiles 
Public Information Coordinator 

420 W. Landstreet Road
Orlando, FL 32824

Phone: 321-319-8130
Shemir.Wiles@dot.state.fl.us
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Thank you 
for your attendance!

This PowerPoint presentation 
will begin again in a few moments


